
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, July 24, 2024 
 
Auditor’s Office Unveils Lodging Tax Webpage 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Auditor’s Office is pleased to announce a webpage for the 
Fairfield County Lodging Tax. This website includes an overview of the history of the county’s lodging 
tax, how the tax is distributed, how to pay collected lodging taxes, quarterly due dates, and a thorough 
FAQ section. The new website can be found here: https://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/auditor/fc-Lodging-
Tax.html.  
 
Fairfield County has a 4.5% lodging tax that is distributed to the Fairfield County Visitors and 
Convention Bureau (3%) and the Decorative Arts Center (1.5%).  The Lodging Tax website has been 
updated to include how to register and pay; tax due dates; and several frequently asked questions.  
 
This website was designed by Mesina Clark and Kayla Speakman from our Finance Team. 

 
For more information visit the new website, or contact Rachel Elsea, Communications Officer, at 
rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov. 
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